
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO BID for 
Halo Smart Sensors 

 

 
 

Summary Overview: 
 
The Ontario School District is accepting bids for a quantity of 40 Halo smart sensor 
vape detectors. 
These would be model # 2c or equivalent. 
Ceiling mount 
Freight included in price if applicable 
 
For any questions regarding this ITB, contact Andrew Kressly, Maintenance & Grounds 
Supervisor, at (541) 881-1274, or by email akressly@ontario.k12.or.us.  
 
 
Bid Submission: Bids received after May 11th, 2022 at 12:00 PM will not be 
considered. 
 
Bids may be submitted by mail, addressed: 195 SW 3rd Ave, Ontario, OR 97914, attn: 
Andrew Kressly, bids may also be submitted by email to akressly@ontario.k12.or.us. 
Bids must be clearly labeled “ Halo Smart Sensors” and include submitter contact 
information. Submissions must include all required materials detailed herein. 

 
 

Award: 
Award of this project will be based on the lowest overall price, earliest delivery date, 
prior experience with the Ontario School District, and local or in-state business. 
(Suppliers shall include in their submission a proposed timeline.) Detectors need to be 
delivered and invoiced out by September 30th, 2022. There can be no exceptions on this 
timeline due to funding. 

 
 

 

 
Andrew Kressly 

Maintenance & Grounds Supervisor 

195 SW 3rd Ave. • Ontario, Oregon 97914 
Phone 541.709.6252 • Fax 541.889.8553 

akressly@ontario.k12.or.us 
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